
All families, grandparents, and friends of  

StoneBridge are invited to coffee and breakfast!  

 

Meet new families, see familiar faces, and hear about exciting 

opportunities to make this a great school year! 

Please RSVP to Shannon Clark at  

shannon.clark@stonebridgeschool.com  

or (757) 488-2214 if you plan to attend. 

Tuesday, August 27 
8:30-10 a.m. 

Assembly Hall 


